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     MALCOLM SARGENT PRIMARY SCHOOL

          Love To Learn 



10 July 2024
Dear Parents

END OF INTERVENTIONS AND AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS (INCLUDING HOUSE COUNCIL AND PUPIL VOICE CLUBS)
Just a reminder that all interventions and after-school clubs (including House Council and Pupil Voice Clubs held on Mondays) end this week, on Friday 12 July.

Next week, other than for Lion King performances or the Art Exhibition, there will be no after-school extracurricular activities and children should be collected from class at the end of the school day. 

If you require your child to be looked after until later, then please contact Acorn Childcare Centre on 01780 766493 who should be able to arrange for your child to join the After-School Club (ASC) on your chosen days.

Interventions and after-school clubs will start up again next term and you will be given information individually about these in due course.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Tim Cox
Vice Principal
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